
Dear Colleagues, 

We write to you today, as members of the UVM and wider communities, to let you know that this 

ɴs�ǋ˅ǣ�UVM United Way Campaign is officially underway. We hope you will join us in supporting 

our friends and neighbors through United Way. With all the challenges of these times, the need 

this year remains critical.  

In its many collaborative efforts, United Way of Northwest Vermont changes the lives of many of 

our neighbors and friends. Our United Way transforms every $1 raised into more than $3 invested 

back into our communities through people power˜volunteers, nonprofits, and businesses 

working together with United Way to address community-defined priorities and unmet needs. 

And this year those needs have increased 

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdPePcC6h2NTQxWsMQGJ1Vk7lA_8SvOf-9ZdYppus6-HaFVopyVyQI646mi_W3KcduQ/3r0/u193CKB6RhWYo-rJnoCzVA/h1/MLut1zwIPCMN9Fx5TaXpedhVc69PywKewj5xfhBWfjk
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdOwrRclc_ylC025vRUgfObQZlbH--UyTaSTa-TR9Xln0/3r0/u193CKB6RhWYo-rJnoCzVA/h2/L2QPwQPMDJmPml7D5BXnCqOIHFDlPPFbHN38JCk0ZXA



